

6 March 2023

**Dear Families** 

## Year 6 SATs

As you will be aware, Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATs the week commencing Tuesday 9 May (Monday 8 May being a bank holiday).

We are inviting Year 6 pupils into school from 8am on Tuesday 9 May – Friday 12 May where they will be able to have some breakfast and time to relax before starting their tests. If your child is going to come into school for breakfast, please let the office know by midday on Friday 5 May.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Year 6 for all of their hard work and the dedication they have shown towards their learning.

Yours sincerely

## R. Thomas

Miss Thomas Year 6 Class Teacher

